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Test Environment Upgrade 

Introduction 

FEX Global (FGL) will be upgrading its external test environment over the 
Christmas/New Year period of 2024/2025. The test environment will be 
unavailable whilst this upgrade is implemented and fully tested. 

At this time it is expected that the test environment may be unavailable for a 
period of up to 6-8 weeks.  

FGL is currently finalising detailed plans and resourcing and will publish the 
commencement date for this upgrade once it has been set. The availability of 
the upgraded test environment will be published after testing has 
commenced. 

Participant Actions 

No specific actions by Trading Participants, Data Vendors or ISV’s are required. 
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This document provides information only and may be subject to change without notice. No responsibility is accepted for any 
inaccuracies contained in the matters published. FEX Global Pty Limited (ACN 124 127 224) (FGL) and its related bodies corporate 
(FEX Group) make no representation or warranty with respect to the ongoing accuracy, reliability or completeness of this 
information. To the maximum extent permitted by law, FEX Group and its employees, officers and contractors shall not be held 
liable for any loss or damage arising in any way, including by way of negligence, in connection with this information. 


